
 Kaya Parents, Carers & Community Members 
 

There’s been quite a bit of water under the bridge (literally) since our last newsletter with Pingelly PS students           

celebrating some great successes already this term. The 22 October saw our senior students attend the T20 Cricket   

Carnival in Beverley. As always, our kids had the largest cheer squad (thanks mums & dads) and didn’t disappoint with 

their display of good sportsmanship and impressive skills. We were successful in winning both the Girls & Boys flags on 

the day. Go Pingelly!  

Our choir also continues to astound audiences with their sensational singing and disciplined performances. Recently, 

they performed with the Community Choir at the PRACC to an audience of over 100, which was followed by a            

performance at the Margaret Cotton Festival in Hyden last Friday. Mrs Cotton herself was present and was so impressed 

by our choir that she has requested that we host the Festival in Pingelly next year! Congratulations and a HUGE thank 

you to Mrs Moulton & Mrs Jennings for their efforts with both the Community Choir and School Choir. These ladies are 

bringing our community together through the power of music! 

 Finally, I would like to acknowledge two of our year six students who were selected to sit the testing for the Vi Barham 

Award for Excellence. The Vi Barham Award is a prestigious award that is presented to one year six student from 

throughout the Wheatbelt region who demonstrates a high level of academic excellence and participation in                 

co-curricular activities including sport, art, music, drama or community events. It is an absolute honour to be selected 

to sit the test and I wish to congratulate Imogen Watts and Annalyce Page on their nomination. Both girls performed 

very well, with Annalyce making it to the interview stage of the process. I have the privilege of joining Annalyce and her 

family at the Presentation Luncheon this Friday and I wish her every success for the day.   

Here's to the remaining five weeks of term being as successful as the first five!                                          

                                                                                               Take care,  Sam Goodlad 

 
 
 

 

Administrat ion:  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Phone:  (08) 9887-2000                  Email: pingelly.ps@education.wa.edu.au  

                         Webpage: www.pingellyps.wa.edu.au     Facebook: PingellyPS    

 

School fees may be paid via EFT Payment  BSB. 633 000  Account # 1234 71468 

Please use your surname and initials as reference when making a payment.  

1 0  N o v e m b e r  2 0 2 1  

Numbat News 
STRIVE TO EXCEL 

Lunch Orders 

MON -  FRI -  Arola’s Café Bakery 

        9860 6808 

P&C Uniform Shop     

Wednesday 2pm - 3pm 
Top veranda near Rm 14 

Dates to Remember  
 

  Wed Nov 10 - Fri Nov 12 
                 Year 5/6 camp 
 

 Thursday November 11 
            Remembrance Day @ Memorial Park 
 

 Thursday November 17 
               Yr 6 parent transition info @ Narrogin  
 

 Wednesday  8 December 
                Year 6 graduation 
 

 Wednesday 8 December 
        Year 5/6 assembly 
 

Image courtesy of Seashalia Gibb.  

The enthusiastic supporters and the successful Boys and Girls teams at the recent T20 cricket carnival. 



Margaret Cotton Festival 2021 

On Friday the 5th of November, 34 of our choir kids, along with Mrs Jennings, Mr Cowcher and myself, travelled to 
Hyden,  to take part in the Margaret Cotton Performing Arts Festival. With a few pale faces and many hungry     
tummies after such a long bus ride, the choir battled on and proudly sang P!nk’s “What About Us”, relating the    
political lyrics to reflect on the pandemics impact on the school community.  

Pingelly Primary’s choir was by far the largest, as made obvious by the gasps and “oh wows”, as we squeezed them 
all onto the stage!  

Pingelly PS was one of six schools to perform on the day and were an absolute stand out, with Mrs Cotton seeking 
me out to commend us on our well disciplined and talented group. She even went so far as to giving me her        
contacts so as to be kept informed of future performances. How amazing!  

We finished the day with a quick visit to Wave Rock. There was lots of laughter and fun, the surf was well and truly 
up!  

So much hard work by so many. I am thankful for all of the support and encouragement from Mrs Jennings, the   
parents, Ms Goodlad, Mr Cowcher and all of the staff at Pingelly Primary School. 

But it’s not over yet!! This Thursday our years 1-4 choir members will perform (without our 5/6 campers) at         
Remembrance Day at Memorial Park from 10:40am. They will be joined once again by our All Ages Choir and we 
would appreciate your support on this significant day.  

Well done Pingelly Primary School Choir.  What great heights you can achieve together!  

Mrs Moulton.  



2/3  !

Year 2/3 Assembly—Week 3 

The Year 2/3 class demonstrated to everyone what the risk that plastic 

is to the living world. They entertained us by singing…….  
”I’m an animal in a rubbish world, Life in plastic, Not Fantastic!” 

In writing we have been learning about plastic and we have noticed that the 

plastic is ruining our earth. when we grow up we are going to help the world 

be a better place.                                                                                                                                                                            By Summer M. 
STUDENTS FROM PINGELLY 

PS 

WILL BE ATTENDING THE 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 

 

AT MEMORIAL PARK 

 

 THURSDAY NOVEMBER 11 

 

AT 10.40AM. 

 

WE WILL REMEMBER 

THEM 



The WA Maritime Museum    

Do your kids love LEGO? From the watery depths! Discover these 

stories of extraordinary shipwrecks, revealed in incredible LEGO® 

model detail. 

Ryan “The Brickman” McNaught, working with expert maritime 

archaeologists, brings to life these astonishing shipwrecks and 

their stories in this immersive exhibition.                                                    

Featuring large-scale LEGO® models of ships such as Western  Australia’s famous Batavia, the “unsinkable” Titanic, the highly 

decorated Vasa and the ill-fated Terror and Erebus. Come and uncover the stories of the voyages, life aboard the ships, their 

watery demise and the shipwreck detectives who locate and document the wrecks. 

The Brickwrecks exhibition is a fantastic experience that your kids will be sure to remember!  

Open until 30 January, 2022              

Tickets :  

Standard                                                    $15 

Concession/Junior    $12.50 

Under 5                                                          Free 

https://visit.museum.wa.gov.au/maritime/brickwrecks 

 

Year 5/6 Jemma D Xavier T  

Week 5, Term 4 

DAY DATE EVENT CALENDAR 
WED/THU/FRI Nov 10 - Nov 12 Year 5/6 camp 

THURSDAY November 11 Remembrance Day  

THURSDAY November 17 Year 6 parent/carer transition meeting @ Narrogin SHS - 6pm 

WEDNESDAY December 8 Year 6 graduation 

WEDNESDAY December 8 Year 5/6 assembly 

FRIDAY December 10 NSHS transition day for students 8.40am - 3pm 

MONDAY December 13 End of Year Concert @ the PRACC 

WEDNESDAY December 15 Reports go home 

THURSDAY December 16 Last day of school for students 

Narrogin Senior High School 

 - Invites all parent/caregivers of Year 6 students 

 - To an Information Meeting regarding transition to Year 7 in 2022 

 - Wednesday November 17 @ 6pm  

 - Trade Training Centre, Narrogin Senior High School 

 - RSVP to Carolyn Potts on 9881 9300 

 

All parents/carers are encouraged to attend. 

For further information about the Narrogin Senior High School Year 7 intake, please click on the link -   

https://www.nshs.wa.edu.au/year-7-intake/ 

WA Maritime Museum,  

Victoria Quay,  

Peter Hughes Dr,  

Fremantle WA 6160  

Fun times in the city 


